Colorado Serum Company

COLORADO

Vetarinary Producis

THE PEAK OF QUALITY

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter is in response to your request for a Material Safety Data Sheet (MSDS) for a veterinary
biological product manufactured by Colorado Serum Company (CSC).

The Denver Regional Office of OSHA was contacted to determine if CSC is required to provide a
MSDS upon customer request. The OSHA Regional Office subsequently informed CSC that
veterinary biological products that are produced by the firm are not included with materials listed
in Title 29 of the Code of Federal Regulations (29 CFR), Chapter XVIL, part 1910. In addition,
the veterinary biological products in question are not covered under the Hazardous Materials
Communication Act. Therefore, it has been determined that Colorado Serum Company is not
required to provide a MSDS for the type of veterinary biological products that it manufactures.

The firm (CSC) has elected not to provide a MSDS when requested by customers. This is
considered to be a voluntary action and not a requirement. Contact CSC if further information is
required.

Thank you for your interest in our products.
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